
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CITY COUNCIL AND THE 

REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OF THE CITY OF AGOURA HILLS WILL 

CONDUCT A JOINT PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PURPOSE OF TAKING 

TESTIMONY RELATED TO THE PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2009-2010 ANNUAL 

BUDGET.   

 

REVIEWING BODIES:  City Council and Redevelopment Agency 

      

DATE OF HEARING:  Wednesday, June 24, 2009 

 

 TIME OF HEARING:  7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible 

 

LOCATION OF HEARING:  City of Agoura Hills Council Chamber 

     30001 Ladyface Court 

     Agoura Hills, California  91301 

 

All interested parties are cordially invited to attend this meeting and will have the 

opportunity to give written and oral comments on the proposed budgets.   

 

A copy of the proposed budgets are on file for review in the Office of the City 

Clerk, 30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, California, 91301.   

 

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MMC, City Clerk 

City of Agoura Hills 

 

Date Published/Posted By:  June 15, 2009 

 

Qualified individuals with a disability who plan to attend or otherwise participate in the City 

Council meeting and who may require any accommodation should contact the City’s ADA 

Coordinator at least 48 hours before the meeting either in person at City Hall or by telephone at 

(818) 597-7303.  

 

                    

 

 


